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Aebi, Andrew

From: Joe Westerman <joe@jmwproperties.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 5:18 PM
To: Aebi, Andrew
Subject: Gateway LID

Hello Andrew 
 
We are now getting to the point where there is a lot of light at the end of the Gateway LID Tunnel.  We are on the 
cusp of creating a brand-new neighborhood with new streets, curbs, sidewalks and trees.  I’m very pleased to have 
worked with you on this most important project. 
 
Going forward, I would like to tell you the following: 

 I am supportive of utility undergrounding for all of the blocks that connect to NE 97th, NE Couch and NE 
Davis Streets. 

 I support council approval to start construction on the PDOT street improvements at NE 97th, NE Couch 
and NE Davis. 

 I further support moving ahead with the NE Couch and NE Davis Street vacations which are on the 
Westside of NE 97th Ave.   

 
Thank you, Andrew for your diligent work to get these worthy projects approved, designed and now built. 
 
Thanks, and have a good day. 
 
Joe Westerman 
joe@jmwproperties.com 
503-313-4621 
 
 


